
To, 

The Principal 

Nagda 

Government College, Nagda 
Email: hegasccnagujj@mp govin 

Sir, 

Sheshshayee College of Professional Studies 

[1S06], Register with UGC Under 2() & under 12(B) 
Mahidpur Road, Nagda Distt,; -Ujjain Contact: +917366238238 

Subject: For the establishment of linkage and collaboration for Academic Purpose. 

Thanking you in anticipation. 

Our Institution is interested to establish linkage and collaboration with you for session 2022-23 to share 

expertise and knowledge for the academic and professional development of the students at our college. 
We will participate in your college activities as well as we hope that your participation in our college 

activities will help to add knowledge of students. Hope to receive a positive response. 

Principal 



The Principal 

Govt College, Nagda (M.P.) 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

We are glad to inform you that according to the letter received from your end on 
dated 8 August 2022, we will be happy to associate with you and establish the 

linkage with your college for the Academic/Professional Development of Faculty 
and Students. We will Exchange our faculty as well as Students in future for 
curricular and co-curricular activities. 

We are thankful to you for your kind cooperation and support. 

Thanking You. 

Dr p. K ̀ harma 
Principal 

ShesAtoHege of 
Prof. Studiee, NAGDA Jn 



To 

Sheshshayee College of Professional Studies 

Nagda 

Subject: Regarding the Collaborative IPR Conference. 

Respected Sir, 

With reference to our previously established linkage, we have consented mutually to organise 
IPR Conference as per following schedule. 

Title of the Seminar: "One day National Seminar on Emerging Trends of Intellectual 

Property Rights" 

Date: 05/11/2022 

Venue: Govt College Nagda 

(Principal) 
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